[5 Outlook

[EXTERNAL] RE: Section 91 Letter - RC245697 - 227 Hunters Road

From Christian McDean <Christian@kineticenv.co.nz>

Date Fri 13/09/2024 11:58 AM

To Hegarty, Tim <Tim.Hegarty@jacobs.com>

Cc  Online Resource Consent Applications <Online.ResourceConsentApplications@selwyn.govt.nz>

Hi Tim,

As per your S.91 letter of the 16t August, please find below a link to the updated application
including the 2 x farm worker dwellings. | note that as the site plans, landscape plan and landscape
assessment have been updated | have provided an updated complete application, which supersedes

the application as lodged on the oth August.

[1.Lodgement Docs (incl Dwellings)

I note that we are now well out of sync with ECan who have received the further information
response from us and are no proceeding towards a notification decision. It would be appreciated if
this application could be processed as quickly as you are able to try to get some alignment with the
ECan consent process.

Cheers

Christian

Christian McDean
Principal Planner & Director
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christian@kineticenv.co.nz
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